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Term 3 Week 2 – Monday 19 July 2021 

Calendar of Upcoming Events 

July   

19 – 30 Tue – Fri Year 10 Subject Selection 

Interviews 

19 – 30 Mon – Fri HSC Trial Examinations 

26 – 30 Mon – Fri 2021 Education Week 

30 Friday Schools National Tree day 

August   

2 Monday P&C Meeting 

16 - 27 Mon - Fri Year 11 Work Placement 

September   

1 Wednesday Excellence Assembly 
 

Covid-19 Update 
 

Our latest correspondence from Department of Education states 

that all staff and students should not attend work or school if 

unwell, even with mild symptoms of COVID-19. Any person with 

any COVID-19 symptoms will be sent home and should not return 

until they have received a negative test result and are symptom 

free. We are following directive from both NSW Health and 

Department of Education and will update you as we find out any 

new changes.  
 

CHS Sports postponed 
 

Please note the CHS Knockout for under 15s netball planned for 

week 3 and the OPENS netball planned for this week have both 

been postponed due to COVID. Further details will come out when 

they become available.  
 

Dob in a Doer 
 

On the 22 June 2021, we had 3 students volunteer to referee at 

the Mortimer Shield finals;  Heath Elliott, Rory Middleton and 

Kate Harris, all Year 9 students.  

Rory and Kate were chosen to be touch judges in the league 

(boys) and league tag (girls) grand finals. Below is a letter we 

received from the co-ordinator congratulating the students on a 

job well done! 

I’m sorry I could not update you sooner, I would like to thank 

Wagga Wagga High School for their Support of the Mortimer 

Shield Finals.  

Heath, Rory & Kate Officiated very well, In fact Rory & Kate were 

Touch Judges in the League (Rory) & League Tag (Kate) Grand 

Finals.    

Their efforts and your support of their attendance is greatly 

appreciated. 

It’s great to hear news of our students doing well in sporting and 

cultural activities outside of school, but we don’t hear about all of 

them! How about letting us know of our students’ successes?  
 

Breakfast Club 
 Reminder to all students that our popular Breakfast Club Program 

is back up and running in full swing. Each Friday between 8.00 – 

8.50am in the school kitchens, all students are welcome to attend 

to enjoy what’s on offer, fresh fruit, warm toasties and hot milo. 

This is a great initiative for students to come along and meet 

students from other years. The Breakfast Club is able to run due to 

the generosity of ‘Rodney’s Transport Service ’.  

Headspace – Upcoming Sessions 
 

Please find attached information about upcoming Headspace 

mental health sessions for parents who may be intersted. 

Careers 
 

A reminder to all senior students to check your emails regularly and 

the careers website www.wwhscareers.com regularly and if you 

would like to make an individual appointment to see Mrs Fellows 

please book through the website. 
 

Students interested in getting a resume are welcome to book an 

appointment online through the careers website otherwise you can 

use the pre-set template in the student’s secure area on the 

website anytime. 
 

For Year 12 All Things Tertiary document – Full of all information 

you may need for applying to Uni, TAFE or Private providers. 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1xyH4eVcs9PeQgpd_GK0p

3UklkcddZeQlCzDVhnvPOD4/edit?usp=sharing 
 

 

P&C News 
 

Our next P&C meeting will be Week 4, Monday 2 August in the Ted 

Drake Room. All hygiene and social distancing measures will be in 

place. Everyone welcome to attend. 

For those interested in joining our mailing list please email: 

waggawaggahspandc@gmail.com 
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